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Level 1           

 
                                                                                           29th September 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
‘Travelling Books’ Book Fair 
 
The ‘Travelling Books’ Book Fair will arrive in Carrick Knowe PS on Monday 2nd October and 
will be here until Monday 9th October. In addition to children and parents being able to buy 
books during the parent consultation times next week, we will also be giving children the 
opportunity to browse the books during the week. Children can then buy books if they so 
wish on Thursday and Friday at breaktime. 
 
Please note there is NO obligation to buy a book.  
 
Finally, if you would like to buy a book to donate to your child’s class library, you will be able 
to do so when you visit the Book Fair with your child. 
 
Thank you. 

 

 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
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